
September 22, 2011

Executive Officer, Board of Supervisors
383 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration
500 West Temple Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Attention: Commission Services

Executive Officer:

The Los Angeles County Boundary Review Committee is in the process of reviewing the five
supervisorial district boundaries. As an active community member in Cerritos and currently
serving as a member of the Board of Education for ABC Unified School District, I wish to
express my strong support for the A – 3 Amended Plan for redistricting the Fourth Supervisorial
District.

The Fourth Supervisorial District Supervisor and staff understand ABC’s community interests
and needs, and have been highly responsive to our school district. Maintaining this relationship
is critical to our ability to continue to provide a world class education for the children of ABC.
Supervisor Don Knabe has been a friend of the parents and children of ABC for many years.
He has sponsored reading initiatives and field trips; provided educational materials and training;
and has long supported ABC in our rise to become one of the top school districts in California.

Supervisor Knabe has established strong lines of communication, built lasting relationships, and
provided essential resources to school districts throughout his district. ABC’s superintendent
has confirmed that Supervisor Knabe’s communication network and positive impact extends to
all school districts in the Fourth District.

Our school district is facing unprecedented fiscal challenges. It is vital that our children not
suffer further turmoil because of the political instability created by those attempting to
“gerrymander” the Fourth District.

Sincerely,

Mr. Maynard Law
ABC Unified School District
Board President




